

University Programming and Activities DeKalb, Illinois 60115-2854 (815) 753-1421 FAX (815) 753-2905

April 2, 1998

To the Parents of Rafael Arellano 529 E. Jackson Street Woodstock IL

Dear parents of Rafael:

Congratulations! Your son/daughter has been selected by Northern Illinois University as one of its outstanding leaders. They are one of the few, chosen from a campus of over 22,000 students, who have displayed exceptional leadership abilities while maintaining the university's strong academic standards.

Northern Illinois University recognizes their immense contributions toward making our campus a better place for everyone. We think it is important to applaud their accomplishments in the presence of their family and fellow leaders. We would be honored by your presence at our Annual Leadership Reception and Awards Program.

The Leadership Reception and Awards Program will be held on Friday, April 24, 1998, with a reception in Diversions at 1:00 p.m. and the presentation of awards at 3:00 p.m. in the Sandburg Auditorium at the Holmes Student Center. If you or other family members would like to be in attendance when we recognize your outstanding student please return the enclosed form by Monday, April 13, 1998 or Fax the form to us at 815/753-2905. If you have any questions or concerns, please call University Programming and Activities at the above phone number. Hope to see you Friday, April 24th.

With pleasure,

Michelle Ann Emmett

Michell G. Emmett

Director

Enclosure